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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - John McHugh is calling it a career. The Secretary of the Army
has told the president he will step down from his job by November.
   
   The Department of Defense announced his decision in a news release.
   
   McHugh is a former congressman.
   
   No word yet on a potential replacement.
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